
Update  to  Webelos  Uniform
Transition Plan
Last  week,  we  communicated  that  the  Webelos  uniform  will
undergo a rolling change for fourth and fifth grade Webelos
(effective for the 2021-2022 Scouting year).

Please note the decision has been made to hold off on this
planned change until further notice. Any updates (if any) to
uniform  requirements  will  be  communicated  in  future
newsletters.
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